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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 11:39 AM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Re: Submitting information to Reclamation on Friday?


We met last week to discuss this and both Evan and Barb are working on it. I am hoping we can get something


to you by Thursday at the latest. I think Barb's exercise is taking a more effort than Evans, so we might be able


to get you the modelling needs earlier.


Howard


On Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 11:24 AM Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Both,


Hoping to be able to see what’s getting submitted to Reclamation


before it goes out on Friday. Thanks,


- Maria


Sent from my iPad


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

